
Thank you to FAPS for all their efforts with the 

Mother’s day gifts this year...we hope you enjoy 

receiving these gifts on Sunday.  

 

On Tuesday afternoon 

Caleb from Gold Class 

joined me for the after-

noon as his mini 

Headteacher prize from 

his Abacus bar. As part 

of his duties he helped me to write this newslet-

ter...thank you Caleb.  

 

Mrs Head leaves us at the end of this term. She 

has relocated recently and the distance is too far 

for her to travel. We wish her and her family all 

the very best for the future.  

Mrs Bragg joins our teaching team. She will be in 

school next week to meet the classes that she will 

be teaching and getting to know the school a little 

more before taking up her post from after the 

Easter break.  

Next week we will be on  



What a pleasure it was on Wednesday to hear Year 5 sing with such 

enthusiasm and enjoyment. Thank you to all the family members who 

came along to support the children, you could see just how much they 

enjoyed seeing you there. We are all so pleased that you enjoyed the 

performance and we loved sharing your feedback with the children.  A 

big THANK YOU to the Year 5 team for 

preparing the children for their mo-

ment to shine! 

 

We introduced Padlet this year as a 

way to keep you as parents informed about your children’s learning 

and our curriculum. We’re interested to find out how many parents are 

accessing this and whether it is having the desired impact.  

Please can you let your children’s class teacher know if 

you are accessing it or send us a text.  We will use this 

information to decide whether we will continue with 

Padlet.  Many thanks 

 





What a busy week for out of school 

achievements. Look at those proud smiles. 

Well done to Mae, Layla, Harry, Leah, 

Grace, Lewis and Arielle. 
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On Thursday 8th May we will be celebrating VE day 80 years on. 
We will be remembering the sacrifice of people during World 
War II and the relief that war had ended.  

We will be inviting to children to wear red, white and/or blue to 
remember this event and will be inviting children to enjoy fish 
and chips in the great outdoors (weather permitting).  

If you and your family have any family stories or pictures from the 
time, please could you email a copy to the school office or speak 
to myself about it. I would love to include this in our celebration 
to link this event to our school community.  

Mrs Bright - History Leader 

 






